NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROCESS ABSENTEE BALLOTS EARLY

Pursuant to State Election Board Rule 183-1-14-0.7-.15, notice is hereby given that the processing of absentee ballots for the January 5, 2021, General Runoff Election will begin on or after December 29th at 9:00 a.m. Processing will be conducted in the Election Office located inside Wayne County Probate Court at 359 East Walnut Street, Jesup, Georgia 31546.

This the 15th day of December, 2020.

Tammy K. Thornton

Election Superintendent 

912-427-5940

Publish: December 23, 2020

